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Zaburunov, Steve

From: Gallt, Eric
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 4:17 PM
To: Donnell, William
Cc: Moore, Christopher; Robertson, Rick; Zaburunov, Steve; Schroth, Kenneth
Subject: Re: Speeding on Garfield

Will do. 
 
Eric  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jan 20, 2017, at 3:57 PM, Donnell, William <WDonnell@aurora-il.org> wrote: 

Eric, 
I thought that might be the case. This group next meets on May 17th. If we could have some info by then 
it would be great. 
Thanks, 
Bill 
William M. Donnell 
4th Ward Alderman 
630-698-2516 
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From: Gallt, Eric  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 3:45 PM 
To: Donnell, William <WDonnell@aurora-il.org> 
Cc: Moore, Christopher <moorec@apd.aurora.il.us>; Robertson, Rick <robertsr@apd.aurora.il.us>; 
Zaburunov, Steve <SZaburunov@aurora-il.org>; Schroth, Kenneth <KSchroth@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: RE: Speeding on Garfield 
  
Alderman Donnell 
  
We cannot put our counters out until at least mid March when the threat of ice and snow has passed. 
  
If you would like we can add it to the list for traffic counts when the weather breaks. 
  

Eric J. Gallt 
City Traffic Engineer  
City of Aurora 
44 E Downer Place, 4th Floor 
Aurora, IL 60507 
Ph:  (630)256-3237 
Email: egallt@aurora-il.org 
  

From: Donnell, William  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 3:34 PM 
To: Gallt, Eric <EGallt@aurora-il.org> 
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Cc: Moore, Christopher <moorec@apd.aurora.il.us>; Robertson, Rick <robertsr@apd.aurora.il.us> 
Subject: Speeding on Garfield 
  
Gentlemen, 
At the Blvd. neighbors meeting on Wednesday night several residents complained that cars were 
speeding on Garfield. The area of concern was between Randall and Lancaster. Officer Moore said he 
would do a detail in this area. Would it be possible to put the traffic counters out to verify the speeding 
problem? Most said the biggest problem was in the morning. 
Thanks, 
Bill 
  
William M. Donnell 
4th Ward Alderman 
630-698-2516 
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